
Thanksgiving Sharing Assembly


PLEASE NOTE our Thanksgiving 
holiday will be Wed.-Fri. Nov. 27th to 

29th (school closed for 3 days)

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL! 


Bring fruit to share with our friends during Montecito’s annual Thanksgiving 
Assembly!  Fruit should be cut up & put in a plastic bag or container.  If you want 
your container returned, please place your child’s name & class on the container.  

Montecito will hold this annual Sharing Party on Monday, Nov. 25th during class.  
Children will learn to share, try/taste new things and learn about different holiday 

family traditions.

November 25th

During Class



